
OSHA Joins SEC in Attacking
Confidentiality  in  Private
Settlement Agreements
Insight
The  federal  Occupational  Safety  and  Health
Administrationreleased new policy guidelines in September for
its review of private settlement agreements presented to the
agency for approval in whistleblowing actions, reports Littler
Mendelson P.C.
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